Government of Manipur
Directorate of Minority Affairs
1st Floor, South Block, Secured Office Complex, AT Line Imphal.

Notificgtiog
Imphal, the 28™ February, 2019.

No. A/2f2013-MOBC(PMS—M)(PLA)'/9) €0 In continuation of this Directorate’s
notification No. A/2/2012-MOBC(PMS-M)(Pt.) dated 14/2/2017, it is hereby notified for
information of all concerned that the list of students (enclosed herewith as Annexure-I) could
not be verified before the stipulated time. The re-verification of pending cases of Post-Matric
Scholarships belonging to Minority Communities for the year 2012-13 and 2013-14 was
carried out with the help of Department of Education (U) and Department of Education (S). It
is further notified that these unverifiable students are hereby cancelled/rejected from availing
the said scholarship. This noticedong with the annexure can be seen in the official website of
this Directorate at www.manipurminority.gov.in.
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(Bijananda Chabungbam)
Deputy Director (Minority Affairs),
Government of Manipur.

Copy to: -

1. The P.S. to the Secretary, MA/ OBC & SC, Government of Manipur.

2. The Director (IPR), Government of Manipur with a request to kindly
publish/broadcast both in print and electronic media the above notification for
wide publicity as news item.

3. The News Editor (DDK/AIR/ISTV/IMPACT TV), Imphal with a request to
announce/broadcast the above notification in local dialect(s) as news item.

4. The Notice Board/Minority Affairs, Manipur.

5. The file concerned.



